

# BOWERHAM PRIMARY & NURSERY SCHOOL

Bowerham Road, Lancaster, LA1 4BS t: 01524 63999

www.bowerham.lancs.sch.uk



Headteacher: Mrs Jo Banks

Assistant Headteachers: Miss Kathryn Ireland

Miss Laura Denison Mrs Jennie Gallagher

Office Manager: Mrs Tracey Clark

e: head@bowerham.lancs.sch.uk

Dear Parents,

#### School Disco

The Events team would like to invite your child to the school disco on **Wednesday 7<sup>th</sup> February 2024** held in the Lower Hall.

The following sessions have been allocated for your child:

Rec and KS1 - 5.30pm - 6.30pm

KS2 - 6.45pm - 7.45pm

(Please note- This is not for Nursery children)

Entrance is only £1.00 per child; the entrance fee includes a bag of crisps, drink and a neon bracelet.

# **Reception & Key Stage 1 Disco**

#### **Drop off**

Drop off from 5.20pm from points below:

Year Group	Drop off point
Reception	Nursery Door
Year 1	Grey Toilet Side Door
Year 2	Lower Hall Front Door

## **Pick Up**

Pick up at **6:30pm** from points below:

Year Group	Collection point
Reception	Nursery Door
Year 1	Grey Toilet Side Door
Year 2	Lower Hall Front Door

If you have children attending each disco then please ensure you pick up your child from KS1 BEFORE dropping off your child at the KS2 disco. If you have children in various year groups, please pick up from YOUNGEST first, as the eldest children will be waiting with them.

### **Key Stage 2 Disco**

#### **Drop off**

Year Group	Drop off point
Year 3	Nursery Door
Year 4	Grey Toilet Side Door
Year 5 & 6	Lower Hall Front Door





### Pick Up

## Pick up at 7.45pm at points below:

Year Group	Collection point
Year 3	Nursery Door
Year 4	Grey Toilet Side Door
Year 5 and 6	Lower Hall Front Door

If you have children in various year groups, please pick up your YOUNGEST first, as the ELDEST children will be waiting with them.

To ensure all children exit safely from the disco, can we ask that all parents stand back from the exits. This is to ensure that staff can see parents, as children will be called one at a time for collection once their parent has been seen by a member of staff.

We would like to stress that **all children are to be collected by parents in EYFS AND KS1**. If you would like a **year 6 child to walk home alone, please send in a signed written letter** or a note in their communication diary so that staff are aware.

We are all looking forward to having a great night with your children.

Many thanks,

The Events team